
 

 

 

  

Temporary changes to Botany 
Street pedestrian access  

Saturday 23 March 2019 
A temporary pedestrian detour will be in place 
from 8am to 5pm Saturday 23 March 2019 on 
Botany Street near High Street.  

Traffic controllers will direct pedestrians to 
safely cross Botany Street at a temporary 
crossing. Ramps and signage will be in place to 
support pedestrian movements.  

This pedestrian detour will allow sheet piling 
ac�vity to occur at the intersec�on of Botany 
Street and High Street. A safety exclusion zone 
will be established around the work area.  

Approval has been granted for this ac�vity to occur on a Saturday when pedestrian and traffic volumes are 
lower. You may experience some noise and vibra�on during this work.  

We thank you for your pa�ence as we undertake this important work.  

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances or inclement weather.  

What can I expect to see?  
Sheet piling ac�vity will be carried out at the intersec�on of Botany Street and High Street. This method of piling 
is used to create an in-ground reten�on wall and provide excava�on support. 

Steel sheets with interlocking edges are driven into the ground using a large excavator. Work will be carried out 
inside the exclusion zone and behind temporary fencing.  

This work will occur during standard site hours from 8am to 5pm Saturday 23 March 2019.   

Getting in touch 
We encourage you to get in touch if you have any ques�ons or feedback. Please call 1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.    
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